
I live at 3112 se 35th 97202 and I am very concerned about the over-development and over 
crowding on Division. 
I am also concerned about parking. The older homes have very tiny driveways and garages or 
none at all. 
I think it is unreasonable to think that people in the apts and condos will not have cars.  
Most business have no parking either. It’s important to provide adequate parking for them so 
they don’t overflow into side streets 
  
I am also disheartened by the number of lots that have been subdivided and very expensive 
huge houses built on them . 
Modest homes have been torn down and these homes would provide affordable homes for 
average people. 
Also by making lots sizes so small we are losing greenery and trees 
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